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In Christian service, we often set out to do one thing and God
directs us into another. When we decided to move to Mexico
our plan was to minister exclusively to Mexicans. In Puerto
Morelos, we found that there was no Bible-centered
congregation for English-speakers so we began attending a
Mexican church. Soon, we met other believers who were also
wanting solid Bible teaching in English. We began as 5 and
grew to 20 within months. As we continued to minister to
impoverished Mexican families, we began to have Mexicans
come to our Bible Fellowship, including a blilingual lady who
graciously offered to translate. Now, our bilingual church has
outgrown our home. Our vision is for a building that houses a
bilingual church, a clinic, a  after-school Bible program, and
classes to teach vocational skills. 

Follow us on Facebook

A Funny Thing Happened on Our Way To...

Urgent Needs
Incidents of domestic violence
have significantly  increased in
Quintana Roo, yet there are no
shelters for these victims. The
state is also a focal point of
human trafficking because of
its proximity to Miami, Atlanta,
and Houston. Join us in
praying for these urgent needs
for our area:

A Shelter for Victims of
Domestic Violence
Help for Victims of
Human Trafficking
A Clinic for Refugees in
Puerto Morelos
A Place for Needy
Children to Get
Regular Meals



Yamileht’s surgery was
amazingly successful and her
prognosis for a normal, healthy
life is good. The doctor shared
that if surgery had been
delayed another 6 months, she
would have likely been crippled
for life and unable to have a
family of her own. We praise
God for all the people who
made this surgery possible and
are thankful for the small role
that we got to play in it!

Great News for Yamileht

Medical Missions

Another unexpected ministry
that we have become involved
in is medical missions. We had
not been in Mexico for 3 months
when God brought Toño into our
lives. His surgery saved his
eyesight and he is continuing to
receive treatment. As news
spread, more families, like
Yamileht’s, have come to us
seekiing help.  Miraculously, God
brought a Christian doctor into
our lives who desires to minister
to poor families. Dr. Abi Ramirez
has been invaluable in helping
Yamileht and others. Our house
became a makeshift clinic. We
hope to continue working with
her in establishing a clinic for
refugees and needy families in
Puerto Morelos.

Dr. Abi Ramirez (left) rejoices with
Yamileht’s mother, Reina (right), at the

news of a successful surgery.

Become a 
Life-Changer!

Toño with his mom, Santa,  recovering from his
main surgery. He is scheduled for more plastic
surgery to correct the damage from his tumor.

Donor of the Month

A special thanks to C.V. and
Janice Dinsmore, our donors

of the month. This remarkable
couple are deeply committed

to the work of Living Faith
Ministries International;

sacrificially giving of both
their time and their money to

help transform lives. 

Sign up to be 
a monthly donor.


